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28 March 2012

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
445 Twelfth Street, S.W.

Washington, DC 20554

RE: Radio Disney New York, LLC
WQEW(AM)
Facility ID # 29024
New York, New York
Change of Main Studio Address

Dear Ms. Dortch:

On behalf of Radio Disney New York, LLC, licensee of WQEW(AM), New York, New York, | am
submitting this letter to notify the Commission of a change in the main studio location of
WQEW(AM) as required by Section 73.1125 of the Commission’s rules. The main studio location for
WQEW(AM) has moved to 147 Columbus Avenue, 2™ Floor, New York, New York 10023. The new
location is within the city of license. Please note that the station’s official mailing address continues
to be Radio Disney New York, LLC, 77 West 66 Street, 16" Floor, Attn.: John W. Zucker, Esq., New
York, NY 10023.

Please validate the receipt copy and return it to my attention in the postage paid self-addressed
envelope, which has been provided for your convenience. If you have any questions regarding this
matter, please do not hesitate to contact me at (212) 456-6686.

Respectfully,

PN

David N. Artim

cc: Station File

77 West 66th Street, New York, NY 10023-6201
p: 212.456.6686 f: 212.456.6202 david.n.artim@abc.com@abc.com
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